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The specific restrictions on resource lands make it impossible for a renter to conduct 

a home occupation as the change limits the operation of a home business to only 

property owners. Additionally in many cases during winter and times when farm 

operations are slowed down and income is limited, a home occupation helps to 

sustain small family farms. This rule is punitive and should not be approved. 


